

TEXT 2

Read these texts carefully and choose the best option for every question.

Dear Peter,

How are you? What are you doing in Salamanca? Lots of tourists?

I'm spending August with my family in our little apartment in Montgat, near Barcelona.

Every morning I go to the beach. I like swimming and playing volleyball on the beach. I'm also learning how to sail a small boat. We sail every Tuesday and Thursday. When the weather is good I really like it. But when the weather is very bad, I'm a little afraid of the sea. Then I prefer fishing on the coast.

In the afternoons I usually read and study a little. I have to take a Maths exam in September!

Miss you,

Sally

Dear Noah,

I'm on holiday with my older brother Rod. We are in Porto do Son, a little village on the Atlantic coast. Rod has a lot of friends and we have a lot of fun. The weather is very good. Every morning we go to the beach and they teach me how to surf. I love it but I fall off a lot and the water is very cold.

My brother is an expert at surfing. I hope to learn very soon. In the afternoons we cycle to the local villages and visit a lot of interesting places. I'm really having a very good time but I miss my friends from school. I hate to think that my holidays are finishing and have to go back to school soon.

Love,

Paul

TEXT 2

1. Sally is in her apartment in...

- a. Montgat. ☐
- b. Barcelona. ☐
- c. Salamanca. ☐

2. Sally sails...

- a. every day. ☐
- b. two days a week. ☐
- c. five days a week. ☐

3. When the weather is good Sally...

- a. prefers fishing. ☐
- b. doesn't like going to the beach. ☐
- c. loves sailing. ☐

4. Rod is an expert on surfing. This means that...

- a. he surfs very well. ☐
- b. he surfs very often. ☐
- c. he doesn't like surfing. ☐

5. What does Paul do in the afternoon?

- a. He reads and studies maths. ☐
- b. He cycles to different places. ☐
- c. He learns how to surf. ☐

TEXT 2**6. Paul...**

- a. is sad to finish his holidays. ☐
- b. wants to go back to school. ☐
- c. doesn't miss his school friends. ☐

0-1
☐
af**7. Which one is on the Atlantic coast?**

- a. Montgat ☐
- b. Barcelona ☐
- c. Porto do Son ☐

0-1
☐
ag**8. Complete the chart:**

	Peter	Sally	Noah	Paul
a. Who is in Salamanca?	☐	☐	☐	☐
b. Who likes playing volleyball?	☐	☐	☐	☐
c. Who is learning how to surf?	☐	☐	☐	☐
d. Paul is writing to...	☐	☐	☐	☐

0-1
☐
ah
0-1
☐
ai
0-1
☐
aj
0-1
☐
ak